
 
Sherburn High School 

Helping our Mental Health 

Introduction 

We know how important it is for our 

community to maintain good mental health in 

light of the unprecedented changes we are 

facing. Below are some helpful websites 

giving advice and support for our mental 

health.  

Setting Routines 

The ‘Setting Routines’ link in the box above 

has some information about setting routines 

when schooling and working from home.  

 

It is tricky for all of us in adjusting to these new 

changes so we need to prioritise maintaining 

a healthy body and mind.  

 

There is also advice on how you might 

timetable the day on their website. 

Managing Mental Health 

The ‘Managing Mental Health’ link above 

leads to the “Compass Buzz” website and a 

range of information regarding mental health 

during the Coronavirus outbreak. 

 

This is something that we recommend you, as 

the parent/carer, explore first. The resources 

include some short videos that advise 

parents/carers how to help anxious students, 

as well as videos directed towards students 

themselves. 

 

There are links to help guide conversations 

with students about the coronavirus if this is 

something you think will be helpful. 

 

They give details about dealing with stress as 

well as anxiety during this time, which we 

know will affect most students. 

 

On this page are details of other agencies 

and support networks available if you feel that 

mental health is a concern in your household.  

https://www.aspire-sports.co.uk/aspire-active-hub?dm_i=50H7,6FE9,2JX9KM,O4J5,1
https://www.compass-uk.org/help-and-support/parents-carers/parents-carers-emotions/coronavirus-mental-health-wellbeing/

